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July 08, 2020 

Dear Fellow Devotees: 
 

 Our prayers to Goddess Sharada and our Jagadgurus for the welfare of all of you & your families, 

on the occasion of the First Anniversary of Kumbhabhishekam of Sri Sharadamba Temple, SVBF North 

in Farmington Hills, Michigan on July 11, 2020.  

 Yes, Time really flies! I very vividly remember the actual Kumbhabhishekam last year and, the 

way all of you worked through it, with absolute and unlimited devotion and dedication.  As was 

mentioned during that occasion, it is essential for the smooth operation of SVBF North, to be run by its 

own governing body, ably supported by the Board of SVBF.   

 With the blessings of the Jagadgurus of Sri Sharada Peetham, Sringeri, the Board of Trustees of 

SVBF is pleased to share with you during this First Anniversary celebrations, that, Dr. Narasimham 

Dasika will function as President, and Sri. L.N. Sastry, as Vice-President of the Executive Committee 

of SVBF North.  

 Dr. Dasika and Sri Sastry are very well known to the devotee community in Detroit, for their 

devotion to the Mutt, their self-less efforts in fostering Sanatana Dharma, and their years of service to 

SVBF North. 

 On behalf of the Board of Trustees of SVBF Inc., I take this opportunity to welcome Dr. Dasika 

and Sri Sastry in their respective roles and wish them the very best, to take SVBF North to the next level 

of dharmic accomplishment.   With their guidance, we will formulate the composition of other Officers 

and, Chairpersons of various committees, and share with you subsequently.  

 Please welcome Dr. Dasika and Sri Sastry and extend your cooperation and support in their 

important commitment to SVBF North.  

 

Sincerely 

S. Yegnasubramanian 

Chairman, SVBF 

 

 

 
May the grace of Sri Sharadamba and the blessings of the Acharyas be with all of us 


